
 

Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group 

CBD BUG 

GPO Box 2104, Brisbane 4001 

brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com 

www.facebook.com/cbdbug/ 

 

 

Cr Amanda Cooper  

Chair of Infrastructure Committee 

GPO Box 1434 

BRISBANE, QLD  4001 

Via email to: brackenridge.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au 

Dear Cr Amanda Cooper 

On the 7
th

 of July 2018 the CBD BUG contacted Cr Vicki Howard (via email) requesting the bikeway at 

Wilson Lookout to be included in the proposed works to the site (figure 1&2). On the 23
rd

 of August 

2018 the CBD BUG received a response from yourself stating, 

“I am pleased to confirm the project will now address the camber of the path as noted in your email and 

will also include relocating the light pole to a safer location” 

(figures 3&4) 

As can be seen in figure 5,  

1. The path has not been relayed correcting the outward camber to an inward cambering. 

2. The light pole has not been relocated. 

As the request was for the safety of the public, it is highly disappointing that these works have not 

occurred. The CBD BUG would like to enquire why these works to improve the safety of the path have 

not been actioned. 

 

We look forward to your reply 

 

Sincerely 

 

Sincerely  

Donald Campbell 

Co-convenor 

Brisbane CBD BUG 

5
th

 October 2019 

 

CC  

Cr Vicki Howard  Central Ward 

Judi Jabour  Labor Candidate for Central Ward 

Trina Massey  Greens Candidate for Central Ward 



Figure 1 – email to Cr Vicki Howard 

 

 



Figure 2 – email to Cr Vicki Howard 

 

 



 

Figure 3 – letter from Cr Amanda Cooper 

 



Figure 4 - Letter from Cr Amanda Cooper 

 

 



 

Figure 5 – Wilson Lookout 17/9/19 

 


